L ARKANSAS DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
: I ArRDOT.gov | IDriveArkansas.com | Lorie H. Tudor, P.E., Director

© ARKANSAS DEPARTMENT SYSTEM INFORMATION & RESEARCH DIVISION
OF TRANSPORTATION 10324 Interstate 30 | P.0.Box 2261 | Little Rock, AR 72203-2261 | Phone: 501.569.2945 | Fax:501.569.2070
July 15, 2020

Ms. Vivien Hoang

Division Administrator

Federal Highway Administration
700 West Capitol Ave, Suite 3130
Little Rock, AR 72201

Re: Pooled Fund Study TPF-5(456) EconWorks — Improved Economic Insight
Dear Ms. Hoang:

The Arkansas Department of Transportation (ARDOT) accepts responsibility as lead agency for the above
referenced pooled fund study.

ARDOT agrees to receive, obligate, expend, and manage pooled fund contributions from participating agencies.
All monetary transactions will be documented according to DOT procedures and Federal laws.

Participating agencies are required to send a copy of this letter with their funding transfer request form for this

study to their respective FHWA Division Office for concurrence.

Sincerely,

=

Chris Dailey, P.E.
Staff Research Engineer



